FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
JUNE 3, 2025

FAIRFIELD TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE SPECIAL MEETING

The Fairfield Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing to
discuss the possibility of adding a Permissive Motor Vehicle License
Tax to the license plate registration of each vehicle registered in
Fairfield Township. The hearing will be held on Monday, June 2, 2025,
at 6:30 PM and the second public hearing will be held on Tuesday,
June 10, 2025 at 7:00 p.m,

The meeting will be held at the Fairfield Township Administration
Building, 6032 Morris Road, Fairfield Township, OH, 45011.




